
Product / Process Change Notification PCN [10609504]

To: All active Customers
From: John Luthy
cc:
Date October 10, 2013

Subject:
This is to inform you that Molex is planning product / process changes detailed below. 

Nature of Change:
A new stamping die is being qualified for production at the Lincoln NE. facility. The new die will
replace the existing die which has reached end of life. 

Impact of change and risk analysis
There is no risk to the customer, the parts from the new die have been fully qualified to Molex 
internal standards

FAI / PPAP reports: Available upon request after
December 1, 2013

Sample availability: After December 1, 2013

Identification and traceability for the introduction phase: No special ,marking will be applied to the containers

Series / Family: 43031

Part Numbers Affected: See attached list

Product Description: Micro Fit 3.0 crimp terminal

Product Image: Parts from the new die will have MXN1 stamped on the insulation crimp as shown below.

Implementation date: January 2, 2014
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